
Board Report 12/9/24

We have all sprinklers and sport facilities winterized for the year.

We are coming up on the one-year mark for all new construction. We have been doing warranty work 
and repairs on all new buildings and fixtures.

On 12/4/24 The State inspector came to the school, still waiting for his report.

We are adjusting the new heater in the high school trying to get the optimal heating points on each one.
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